
SaddleBrooke Senior Softball Board of Directors Meeting 
May 8, 2025 Minutes 

 

Time: 2:00 p.m. 
Location: Mountainview Club House, Saguaro room 
Present: Phil Cavicchia (President), Mark Adolph(Vice-President), George Corrick (Treasurer), 
Barry Emmons, Bill Webster, Leroy Johnson, Chuck Kill (Directors) 
 
→Meeting called to order: 2:06 p.m. by P. Cavicchia. 
 
→Approval of April Minutes: Accepted as written,  Vote: Unanimous. 
 
→Treasurer’s Report (April) 

Treasurer’s report accepted, Vote: Unanimous 
 
→Sponsorship Update 
 One banner available. One sponsor for Memorial Day tournament. 
 
→Recognition of players who played in 2005 

Motion G. Corrick, second C. Kill  
Postpone till Labor Day tournament.  
Passed Yes: 6, No:  1.  

 
→ Base-running option to avoid being hit by a line drive (Trial Basis)  
 Motion B. Emmons, second M. Adolph 
 

For the Spring 2025 season, all base runners may, at their choice, now step off 1st base into foul 

territory when a left-handed batter is at the plate and from 3rd base for a right-handed hitter.   The 

following are required when doing so: 

1. The runner MUST inform the umpire before the first pitch. 

2. The runner must stay even with the base and no farther away than the inner coach’s box line. 

3. The runner must re-touch the base before proceeding to the next base after a batted ball. 

4. Once off the base, the runner must stay at that position until the ball is hit. 

 
Passed Yes: 4, No: 2. 
 
Note: This is only a test so please provide your feedback to any umpire or board member. 

 

→Meeting Adjourned: 4:08 p.m. 
 
->Submitted: Bill Webster (Next SSSA Board meeting: June 5, 2025) 


